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Response 
2 messages

Jason Idalski Thu, Jun 23, 2022 at 10:41 AM
To: David Koenig < >
Cc: ab@scrabbleplayers.org

Dave,

Firstly, hope you are back in the States safely. A couple updates on our conversation a couple weeks ago:

As far as to whether the complainants would see your response, technically the complainant is Steve Pellinen, not Lola,
Jennifer or Evans. However, regardless of whether your response will be shared with one of them (not sure if Steve
would, but he might), you should know that your response could be subpoenaed and disclosed to someone pursuing a
criminal and/or civil case against you.

As far as our meeting Tuesday, we decided that the AB should not rush to hear the case. So at this point, if you submit a
defense, there is no obligation for us to rush to judgment. If, however, we get the info and decide we can hear the case
before July 7th (and resolve in your favor), then you can play in the SPC.

If you know that you will not be submitting your response in the next couple days, I would advise you to formally withdraw
from the SPC by e-mailing nsc@scrabbleplayers.org to entitle you to a full refund.

If you have any additional questions for the AB, please let us know.

Jason

Dave Koenig Thu, Jun 23, 2022 at 11:03 AM
To: Jason Idalski 

Thank you for the update, Jason. Yesterday was my first day back in the USA and I haven't gotten back to this yet, but I
intend to do so today.

Cheers,
Dave 
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